
John Syz 
 
107 West Green Road, 
London, 
N15 5DE 
 
 
 
Dear Licensing at Haringey Council, 
 
I am writing in regard to the application for an alcohol licence at ‘Belle Congolaise’ Restaurant which is being 
built at 103-105 West Green Road. While I wish to support new businesses in the area, they have applied for 
licensing until 2AM. This is too late for a residential area. My living room is next to their dining hall and already 
I can hear the builders' music through the wall and in my garden which are both directly adjacent to the the 
restaurants’ dining room. I often get up early for work and so need to sleep at a reasonable hour, so if noise 
from the restaurant were to continue until 2AM, that would be unacceptable. 
 
The music is loud when they leave their rear door open to the alleyway at the rear of the property, so the 
restaurant needs to ensure that that door remains closed during working hours and that their restaurant is 
adequately sound proofed. 
 
While I wish them every success with their new business I do hope that they are careful not to negatively 
impact the people who live around them. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Jo Syz 

 


